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Boil Water Notice Rescinded! 

DATE:  July 7, 2024 
  
Based on the laboratory analysis of water samples collected from the Town of 
Canton on July 6, 2024 water users in the area of Champion Drive, portions of 
North Canton Road, Thickety Road, and Pigeon Ford Road are hereby notified 
that it is no longer necessary to boil water used for human consumption.  
  
We appreciate your cooperation during this period.  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact us. 
                                                                        
Town of Canton 
828-648-2363 or 828-648-2376 
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